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Trammell, Deja' <dtrammell@auburn.vcom.edu>
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To:Deja Trammell <dlt0032@auburn.edu>

1 attachments (202 KB)

Welcome_Trammell_AABHE Annual Conference 2024.pdf;

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn. 

 
  Deja' Trammell
   Director for OMS 3 and OMS 4 Academic Counseling
   Edward Via College of Osteopathic Medicine
   910 S. Donahue Dr., Auburn, AL 36832
   www.vcom.edu

From: Josh Shank <aabhe.jds@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 1:14 PM
To: Deja Trammell <dlt0032@auburn.edu>
Subject: EXTERNAL: Official Acceptance to the 2024 AABHE Annual Conference
 
  Spam

Dear Deja Trammell,
 
On behalf of the American Association of Blacks in Higher Education (AABHE), congratulations on
being accepted as a speaker at the 2024 AABHE Annual Conference! Enclosed is your acceptance
letter with essential details. Please review it, and feel free to reach out for any clarification.
 
Your participation is crucial to the conference's success, and we look forward to your valuable
contributions. Your insights will enhance the conference experience and facilitate meaningful
connections among attendees.
 
If you need assistance or have specific requests, please let us know.
 
Best regards,
AABHE Conference Committee
-- 
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